RICHARD H. FORSTER 11630 LOYOLA DRIVE LOS ALTOS CALIFORNIA 94022

Feb. 18, 1971

Dear Vic:

Just a note to say how much we appreciated your joining our San Antonio Hills meeting last night. You did a superlative job of talking off-the-cuff.

I would also appreciate knowing if the County has any legal right to stop Kaiser-Permanente from quarrying down the front side of the hill, which so many of our members are concerned about.

My personal thanks for a grand job last night. I hope you will continue to honor us with your presence at these annual get togethers.

Sinderely.

Sech

I WE SON STATE OF